
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Date: December 11, 2014 

Contact: Paul Freund 

   Recycling Coordinator  

   (530) 528-1103 

 

 

TEHAMA COUNTY/RED BLUFF LANDFILL CLOSED DUE TO WEATHER 

 

The Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill (Landfill) is closed and will remain closed for 

the remainder of Thursday December 11, 2014.  Weather permitting the Landfill will 

reopen for normal business hours on Friday December 12, 2014.  We apologize for any 

inconveniences this may cause.  For any questions please call the Tehama County/Red 

Bluff Landfill Management Agency at (530) 528-1103.    

 


